CATLINS & MACLENNAN ROAR
BALLOT APPLICATION FORM
Catlins, & Maclennan (11 Blks)
  

	

	Post To:	Hunting Permits	Department of Conservation
	P O Box 743
	Invercargill 9840
	Phone: (03) 211 2400

	  [image: ]	



A FEE OF $11.50 WILL APPLY TO THIS APPLICATION
· All party members must be listed and incomplete applications may be rejected
· ONLY ONE APPLICATION PER PARTY WILL BE ACCEPTED FOR THIS SITE

1. Applications close 30 November

2. ROAR Permit Dates are 20th March – 20th April, maximum 3-day period.

MONTH ____________________	WEEKEND or WEEKDAYS (circle preference)

DATES DESIRED ______ ______ ______ ______	or: ANY WEEKEND 		or: up to 3 CONSECUTIVE WEEKDAYS
BLOCKS PREFERRED ____   ____   ____                                                                    or ANY BLOCK
(List in order of preference) 
	NAMES (Maximum four)
	ADDRESS

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	Would you like your results emailed or posted? 
	Email Address:


PLEASE WRITE NEATLY – WE CANNOT PROCESS APPLICATIONS WE CANNOT READ!

VEHICLE MODEL ___________________ COLOUR _________________ REGN __________

SIGNATURE ____________________	DATE __ / __ / __	PHONE _____________
[bookmark: _Hlk145576528]
PAYMENT DETAILS: Debit Card/Credit Card           Visa/Mastercard

Card Number: - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -             Expiry Date: - - - - - - - - - 

Name on Card: - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -         Signature: - - - - - - - - - - -   


[bookmark: _Hlk72495497][bookmark: _Hlk145576497]To submit your application via email, please send your filled out application to invercargill@doc.govt.nz, then give us a call on 032112400 so we can take your credit card payment over the phone. For security reasons we cannot accept credit card details via email
Dear Hunter

 Catlins & MacLennan Roar Ballot

 We advise you the following: 

 • This Hunting permit DOES NOT GIVE YOU SOLE RIGHT OF ACCESS to the block, it gives you sole right to hunt the block. Therefore there should be no other person hunting on this block that isn’t on your permit BUT THERE MAY BE OTHER PEOPLE IN THE BLOCK THAT ARE NOT HUNTING e.g. DOC staff, possum trappers, research staff, trampers, school groups etc. IDENTIFY YOUR TARGET CLEARLY.
 • If you are not going to hunt your block in Catlins & MacLennan, then please let the Department know so we can issue it to someone else. Demand for blocks is extremely high, particularly on the weekends. If you keep this in mind, it will mean more hunters that miss out on the ballot will have the opportunity to go for a hunt, perhaps including yourself.

Regards

DOC Murihiku
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